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July 8, 2015

 

-      Implementation of Recommendations from the Equal
Employment Practices Commission Audit -

 
The Equal Employment Practices Commission (“EEPC”) recently completed an audit
of the Administration for Children’s Services’ (“ACS” or “Agency”) Discrimination
Complaint and Investigation Procedures. The audit pertained to the period from
January 1, 2012 to December 31, 2013.
 
After a review and evaluation of the documents, records and data provided by ACS,
the EEPC had only two areas that required corrective action. Specifically, the EEPC
required that ACS include, or attach as addenda to the Agency's policies, uniform and
responsive procedures for investigating discrimination complaints and current contact
information for the Agency's EEO professionals. A copy of the City of New York’s
Discrimination Complaint Procedures and current contact information for ACS’ EEO
professionals are included on ACS’ intranet site at http://nycacs/acseeo. In addition,
the EEPC required that ACS issue a Confidential Written Report within 90 days of the
date a discrimination complaint is filed, although EEO investigations shall be
commenced immediately. ACS’ Office of Equal Employment Opportunity has since
reviewed its practices and affirmed its commitment to implementing the corrective
actions.
 
As Commissioner, I affirm this Agency’s strong commitment to maintaining fair
employment practices for all employees and job applicants. It is essential that ACS
prevents and addresses discrimination, and ensures that all employees are aware of
their rights and obligations under the City of New York’s Equal Employment
Opportunity Policy, available at http://nycacs/acseeo.
 
All employees are encouraged to utilize the resources available within ACS and to
address any concerns to the Equal Employment Opportunity Officer, Jodi M. Savage,
at (212) 442-2356.  
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Please post or distribute to staff without computer access.
 

 

 

 

 

Confidentiality Notice : This e-mail communication, and any attachments, contains confidential and
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